
Fall 2014 and Winter 2015 
Seasonal Closure 

The seasonal recreation area operation at Lake Ouachita for the 2014/2015 Fall/Winter season has been 
modified to accommodate maintenance and repair of facilities. The following information outlines facility 
availability after October 1, 2014.  All campsites are available on a first-come first-serve basis until May 1, 
2015.  Campsites must be occupied every 24 hours. 

 
Stephens Park:  Campsites 1-9 will be open for camping.  Camping fees will range in price $12.00 to $14.00 per 
night, depending on location of the campsite.  Restroom and showers will be available.  Electrical service will 
be available at the campsites. 

 
Spillway:  Closed for winter season and will open March 1, 2015. 

 
Brady Mountain:  Closed for winter season and will open March 1, 2015. 

 
Crystal Springs:  Campsites 1-74 will be open for camping.  Group Campsite D will be open for camping and 
reservations for these campsites can be made by calling 501-767-2101.  Camping fees will range in price $10.00 
to $35.00 per night, depending on location of the campsite and services available.  Restrooms and showers will 
be available.  Electrical and water service will be available at selected campsites. 

 
Joplin: Closed for winter season and will open March 1, 2015. 

 
Tompkins Bend:  Campsites 1-77 will be open for camping.  Camping fees will range in price $10.00 to $20.00 
per night, depending on location of campsite and services available.   Restrooms and showers will be available.  
Electrical and water service will be available at selected campsites. 

 
Denby Point: Campsites 1-67 will be open for camping.  Camping fees will range in price $10.00 to $18.00 per 
night, depending on location of the campsite and services available.  Electrical and water service will be 
available at selected campsites.  Group Campsites will be open for camping and reservations for these campsites 
can be made by calling 501-767-2101. 

 
Little Fir: Campground will remain open, but no trash services available until March 1, 2015.  Porta-johns will 
be placed in the areas.  All campers must register to camp in these areas. 

 
Twin Creek:  Campsites 1-15 will remain open for camping.  Camping fees will range in price $8.00 to $10.00 
per night, depending on location of the campsite. Restroom will be available. Day use area will be closed 
October 1, 2014 to March 1, 2015. 

 
Washita, Cedar Fourche, Avant, Rabbit Tail, Lena Landing:  Campgrounds will remain open, but no sanitary or 
trash services available until March 1, 2015. All campers must register to camp in these areas. 

 
Big Fir, Irons Fork and Buckville: Campgrounds will remain open, but there will be no trash service available 
until March 1, 2015. The vault toilets will remain open, but there will be no toilet paper stocking. All campers 
must register to camp in these areas. 

 
March 1 – April 30, 2015, portions of Brady, Joplin and Tompkins Bend will open and campsites will be 
available on a first-come first-serve basis.  On 1 May, 2015, all campgrounds will be open and campsite 
reservations will begin.  Campsite reservations may be made 6 months in advance of arrival date by calling 
1-877-444-6777 or on-line at www.recreation.gov  for campgrounds Brady Mountain, Crystal Springs, Joplin, 
Tompkins Bend and Denby Point. 

http://www.recreation.gov/

